
MESSAGE FROM THE ICAC TO THE 
COUNCIL & MEMBERS OF BICA 

 

 
 
The ICAC has been monitoring news reports on 
Hurricane Irma and we are deeply saddened by the trail 
of devastation it has left on some Caribbean islands. 
 
We are very relieved that the impact of the Hurricane 
on The Bahamas was minimal and that there were no 
reported casualties or major infrastructure damages. 
 
The ICAC stands in solidarity with the Council of the 
Bahamas Institute of Chartered Accountants (BICA), its 
members and the people of The Bahamas and we pray 
for a smooth restoration process following the passage of 
Hurricane Irma.  
 
                                                                                                                                

We cannot choose our external circumstances, but we can always choose 
how to respond to them. - Epictetus 

 


